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AUG £ 1 1889

Timken Mercy M:dical Center

PTIN: Mr. Jerald Woou, Administrative ol
Divector of Kadiology 0- D269

1320 Timken Mercy Drive, N.W. :

Canton, OH 44708

License No. 34-019°4-01

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection cond.cted by Mr §. J. Mulay of
this office on July 26, 1589, of activities suthorized by NRC Jyproduct
Material License Ne. 34-N1954-(] a'd to the discussiou of our finuings with
you and other staff members at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examinaticn of activities concucted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliunce wiih the Cosmission's
ruies znd regulations and with the conditiovns of yous 1icinsy. The inspection
consisted of & selective examination of procedures and ~epresenia*ive rocords,
observations, independert measurements, and inierviews with personnel.

During this inspectior, certain of vour activities appeared to b2 in yviolation
of NRC reguirements, as specified in the encloscd Notice. A written respense
is required.

The responses di:ected ty this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clzarance procedures of the (ifice of Management and Budget
as required by the Puperwork Reduction Aci of 1980, PL 96-511.

e will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this insprction.

Sincersly,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Sufety
Section 2
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